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巴西僑生 Grace 與 713 班的校園生活



A message from Grace:

Thank you for the opportunity to study at Zhongping High Junior 

School for two weeks. I was very well received and everyone was 

kind to me and very respectful of the teachers. Even with the 

language difference, I was able to talk to people and show them a bit 

of Brazilian culture. I'm looking forward to sharing this wonderful 

experience with my friends in Brazil. The biggest differences I've 

noticed between the school here and the one in Brazil are the class 

times, some subjects and things like nap time and cleaning time.


















